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05. October, 2021, Uccle, Bruxelles 

 

Dear NRs, ANRs and Team Members, 

I am so pleased we managed to organise this additional “Q&A Session” on the 12th of October 2021, where 
the Board can give you the latest information, and where we can – hopefully – answer most of your 
questions. 

Many of you have already visited us at the PR stand in the Public Square at NATO HQ. Even more have 
booked meetings with us, which we look forward to. 

A very informal “agenda” for the session is listed below, link and Zoom meeting ID is in the attached email 
from me. 

 Expectation Management, meeting will be recorded for the purpose 
of taking minutes 

 First half of meeting with practical information from the Board 
Members 
o Member’s Stories (Croatia) 

 Second half of the meeting will be your questions which we will 
respond to as best as possible 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all there. 

Kind Regards, 

Hanne M. Jørgensen 

President, NATO Charity Bazaar 


